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RCMP QUARTERLY2

In Vol. 55 No. 3, p. 15, an article on the 
Regimental March erroneously named 
Cst. G. Scaffidi instead of Cst. A. Carmelo 
Scaffidi.

The Quarterly apologizes to the widow 
and family of CpI. Clyde Beatty who died 
on September 24, 1989, and not Sep­
tember 14, as published in the Winter 
1990 Obituaries.

Quarterly apologizes for any embarrass­
ment the spelling error may have caused.

H - 88 SQUAD - 1952 It's almost 40 
years, and a reunion is being planned for 
1992. Please advise other squad 
members and contact: Judge Ken J. 
Plomp, Provincial Court of Alberta, Law 
Courts Building, 1-A Sir Winston Churchill 
Square, Edmonton, Alberta T5J 0R2
Tel.: (403) 427-7817 (office)

(403) 435-1320 (residence)

Summer 1990, an Editor's Note 
announced a reunion in Campbell River, 
British Columbia, to be held on August 
2-5,1991. If interested, contact Jan Berg 
or Jeanne Hansen at (604) 286-6221.

On page 50, Vol. 55 No. 3, the name
IN ERROR On page 2, Vol. 55 No. 3, Quigley should have read Quilley. The

RED DEER REUNION A reunion is 
being planned in Red Deer for the long 
weekend in August, 1991, for members 
who served there between 1959-1964, 
inclusively. Interested parties are to con­
tact: Al Coker, Site 13, Box 19, R.R.# 1, 
Red Deer, Alberta T4N 5E1.

COLLECTION NEEDS A GOOD HOME memorabilia, including figurines, toy 
soldiers and painted military miniatures.

Donald C. Brett
I must regrettably part with my collection 9 Netherton Terrace
of RCMP books, postcards, badges and Morristown, New Jersey 07960
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